

Dear Year 5,

My name is Mrs Taylor, and I am delighted to be your Year 5 teacher. I am excited to be given the opportunity to teach many of you again after our time together in Year 2.

I always call each class I teach — a family. When you join me in Year 5, we will build a community where we love, support, and encourage one another. Companionship will always be at the heart of our 5T family, and I am sure you will develop new friendships within the class.

I am delighted to be working with Miss Megaw in Year 5, and I am looking forward to developing your Year 5 experience. You will be given the opportunity to begin your preparation for secondary school, improving skills of independence, organisation, and leadership.

Please note that this week our PE lessons will be on Monday and Tuesday.

I hope you have a lovely summer holiday, and I look forward to welcoming you into Year 5 in September.

Love Mrs Taylor

My Likes & Interests

- I am an FCJ mummy too.
 Bethany is about to begin
 her final year at FCJ, and
 Jacob is beginning his second
 year at De La Salle.
- This summer I am moving house, and I am very excited to be able to spend some time settling in and making it a home.

Facts About Me

- Formula One.
- Music l love singing and can play the ukulele.
- I celebrate my birthday very close to Christmas.
- Sea swimming (only in the warmer months!)

